
 

 

 

January 1, 2022 

 

Dear patient, 

 

I hope this letter finds you well and in good health given the challenging times we have had and 

continue to have since last year. 

 

You may have received a letter last year indicating Dr. Carol Wilcox’s departure from our clinic. My 

name is Dr. Edwin Wu and I am a CCFP certified family physician. I am pleased to have the 

opportunity to take over her practice and establish my own family medicine practice at Mount Dennis 

Weston Health Centre. 

 

The Ministry of Health had transferred her enrolled patients over to me for a limited period of time. If 

you would like for me to continue with your care, the Ministry of Health requires patients to sign an 

enrolment form to officially register as patients in my practice. 

 

Our records indicate that we do not have a signed enrolment form from you. To facilitate this 

transition, this form is available online at https://www.mountdenniswhc.com/forms. 

 

There are several ways to complete this form: 

 

1. Access the form online at the link above, click on the link labelled Dr. Edwin Wu FHO Form 

+ E-Consent Using Electronic Signature and sign the form electronically. 

2. Access the form online at the link above and click on the link labelled Dr. Edwin Wu FHO 

Form Print Only. Once you have completed the form, you can mail or drop it off at our office. 

3. Ask our front staff at our office for a copy of the enrollment form. Once you have completed 

the form, you can mail or drop it off at our office. 

4. Enrollment forms will be mailed to patients that do not have an email on file. Once you have 

completed the form, you can mail or drop it off at our office. 

 

Please review the attached Clinic Guidelines and Policies and complete this form by latest June 2022 

to complete the patient enrollment process.   

 

On behalf of the team at Mount Dennis Weston Health Centre, I look forward to getting to know you 

and to take care of your health care needs.  

 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Edwin Wu, MD, CCFP 

 
2050 Weston Road, Toronto, ON, M9N 1Z4 

Phone: 416-763-1171    Fax: 416-763-0573 

https://www.mountdenniswhc.com/forms
https://app.hellosign.com/s/Lm0Ojsad
https://app.hellosign.com/s/Lm0Ojsad
https://8d97398f-8456-440c-8154-dee17452d443.filesusr.com/ugd/f7aae1_d523584fdb3645799a24d6384ad5acf5.pdf
https://8d97398f-8456-440c-8154-dee17452d443.filesusr.com/ugd/f7aae1_d523584fdb3645799a24d6384ad5acf5.pdf

